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From: Chris and Becky [abcsd@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2010 12:14 PM
To: EP, RegComments _ _ .... _
Subject: Proposed Chapter 95 regs lUlii JAN IJ f f l 1% #9

Ladies and Gentlemen: '%h%^!r^l^^
I don't pretend to understand the technical aspects of to what extent frackwater must l w ^ g u ^ % % ^ A I do understand
the critical need for all to us to have safe drinking water and for our streams and groundwater to remain clean for the sake
of wildlife, as well. Thus, I urge you to err on the side of safety with the regs; it's better to spend some money now in
protection/prevention rather than spending money in an often futile attempt later at mitigation. We made mistakes a
couple of generations ago with coal extraction; there are simply no excuses for making those same mistakes again. You
really only have one chance to get this right; please don't blow it.

Chris Dunlap


